CITY OF ARLINGTON, SOUTH DAKOTA
January 21, 2016

The City Council met in special session in the Municipal Building—202 West Elm Street. Present on Roll Call were
Council Members: Curt Lundquist, Terry Rowbotham, Garth Johnson, Keith Wendland, Jared Steffensen and Todd
Bunker. Absent: Mayor Amiel Redfish.

The purpose of the meeting was to declare the replace of the Mack Truck as an Emergency since the Mack truck has been
parked due to unsafe brakes and in the event of heavier snow the city crew would be unable to sufficiently do snow removal. The
council also needs to set a maximum limit to be spent on the purchase of a replacement truck.

Motion was made by Wendland, seconded by Johnson to declare the need to replace the Mack Truck an emergency and
obtain quotes for a possible replacement unit. All in favor—Carried.

Motion was made by Lundquist, seconded by Wendland to set a maximum purchase price on a truck at $50,000.00 in the
event that Marshal Mix locates a truck. All in favor—Carried.

Motion to adjourn was made by Lundquist, seconded by Steffensen. All in favor—Carried.

Sue Falconer, Finance Officer Terry Rowbotham, Council President
The City of Arlington is an equal opportunity provider and employer.



